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Construction Update! 

Construction is set to be on going 
until 06/2020! They are currently 

pouring the concrete for the 
foundation this week. We will keep 

everyone updated as the months go 
along. As a friendly reminder the back 
doors are NOT an exit. If you would 
like to watch the progress, please do 

so from inside the building.  
 

Foot Clinic 11/19 
Stonebridge Foot Clinic charges 

$25.00 to soak and clean the feet, 
trim the toenails, and assure good 
foot health. Sign up in the activity 

book or see Marissa in activities with 
any questions. 

 
Veteran’s Coffee  

November 15th at 2:00 PM  Once a 
month, we are going to hold a 

Veteran’s Coffee Hour in the Bistro. 
This is for all retired service members 
to come, have a cup of coffee, swap 
stories and memories from such a 

significant time of your life. 
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Happy Birthday! 
 

 Joan W. 11/10 

 

Eugene W. 11/16 

 

Lois V. 11/22 

 

 

Happy Birthday Staff! 

 

Nicole M. 11/09 

 

Lorlin H. 11/26 

  

  
November Entertainment 

 

Louie the Service Dog 11/04 

 

Rudy Valdez 11/07 

 

Rolando Ortega 11/08 

 

Bruce Biggs 11/12 

 

Old Time Fiddlers 11/19 

 

Spudman 11/29 

 



 

 

Grow a Mo, Bro 
 

This November, you may notice that a lot  
more men than usual are sporting beards and 
moustaches. These facial hair aficionados may be 
following the premise “Grow a Mo, Save a Bro,”  
in honor of Movember, a worldwide movement  
of growing facial hair to raise awareness of men’s 
health issues. 

The Movember movement 
began in a bar in 2003, when  
two Australian men, Travis 
Garone and Luke Slattery, 
shared a beer and a laugh over  
the demise of the moustache.  
It seemed as if that particular 
piece of facial hair’s heyday  
was long over. Moustaches  

had not just fallen out of fashion, but they were 
deemed corny. Inspired by a friend who was 
fundraising for his mother’s breast cancer,  
these two friends decided that they would grow  
big and funny moustaches as a fundraiser for  
men’s health issues such as prostate cancer.  
They would ask people to donate 10 dollars  
per moustache. Before long, they had found  
30 friends willing to grow a “mo” in support of  
their cause. Today, their worldwide moustache 
movement numbers five million “mo bros,” and  
over the past 15 years, they have raised $837 
million to combat men’s health problems such  
as prostate and testicular cancer, mental health 
problems, and suicide prevention. Thanks to 
Movember, many men are living longer and 
healthier lives.  

Men can join Movember by growing a moustache, 
and women can support the men who choose to 
grow a mo. You can also support the movement 
by just explaining why you’ve chosen to grow a 
moustache. Many men will kick off the month of 
Movember with a “shave down” event, where  
they gather over dinner or drinks and shave  
their faces as a group, beginning their month of 
growing their moustaches as a team. Whether  
you grow a handlebar, a walrus, a goatee, or  
a pencil moustache, your facial hair will help 
prevent men from dying too young. 
 
 
 

 

 

Pride of the Pilgrims 
 

In 1620, the pilgrims departed England on  
the Mayflower, looking for religious freedom  
in the New World. They had contracted with  
the Virginia Company to establish a colony  
in Virginia, but storms drove their ship far off  
course, and they landed instead on what is 
now Cape Cod. Far from Virginia, the pilgrims  
aboard the Mayflower began to argue that  
they were no longer bound to the laws of 
Virginia Company. Pilgrim leader William 
Bradford knew that without laws the colonists 
would turn against themselves. And so, on 
November 11, 1620, the colonists signed the 
Mayflower Compact, a set of laws establishing 
order within their new colony. It fell upon Myles 
Standish, as chief military officer, to enforce  
the compact. Historians now believe that it  
was this document that allowed the colonists  
to work for each other and survive that first,  
harsh winter. The Mayflower Compact  
remains the first document that established  
self-government in the New World and is 
regarded as the earliest successful example  
of democracy in the colonies. 
 
 

Easy-Baked Success 
 

On November 4, 1963,  

the Kenner toy company 

introduced the Easy-Bake 

Oven, a real baking oven for 

children that was powered 

by nothing more than a 

lightbulb. Toy salesman 

Norman Shapiro was inspired after taking a trip  

to New York City, where he saw street vendors 

heating their pretzels with lightbulbs. Inventor 

Ronald Howes was tasked with turning the 

idea into reality, which he did by using two 

100-watt bulbs. Despite a high price tag of 

$15.95, which is equivalent to $127 in today’s 

marketplace, the toy was a hit, selling half-a-

million units in its first year alone. Now, over  

50 years and 10 different designs later,  

it remains popular. 
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